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                              Rush Common School Newsletter 
 

Friday 10th November  2023 
 

Dream, Aspire, Succeed 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are well into the Autumn Term and there is a real buzz in the school both from learning energy and thoughts of Christmas 
on the horizon!  
 
Before half term we received a visit from a National Leader of Education, who carried out a full review of the quality of 
education in the school. He spent a lot of time in classrooms throughout the day, and spoke to a range of school staff. He 
provided an absolutely glowing report of the school, sharing that the education we provide is well above that of a typical 
‘good’ school. We are really proud of this outcome and know it reflects the effort our staff put in to provide the very best 
educational experience for your children. 
 
The brilliant outcome above sits very well alongside the extremely pleasing national analysis of our KS2 results. 

• For Reading progress we are in the top 8% of all schools in the country 

• For Maths progress we are in the top 8% of all schools in the country 

• For Writing progress we are in the top 15% of all schools in the country 

• For the percentage of children that reached greater depth in Maths, we are in the top 3% of all schools in the country. 

 
We continue to provide some fantastic enrichment experiences, and our recent KS2 author visit from Louie Stowell really 
brought children’s understanding of ‘the craft of writing’ to life. She really helped children understand her inspirations and 
motivations, and how she had generated ideas for her stories. 
 
On the same topic of books, our recent book fair was a huge success. Thank you to all the parents who accompanied their 
children to choose a new book. Every book purchased provides funds to the school. I am pleased to share that we raised  
£783 in total for the school to spend on books to further enhance our school library and reading corners in classrooms. 
 
Earlier today, we held our Remembrance Service in the school hall. This was a poignant service, which included some 
beautiful artwork from across the school and some lovely poetry readings from our Year 6 children. 
 
Members of FoRC and their chair, Rebecca Strugnell, have been very busy during this Autumn Term, and the recent discos 
were a great success. They were enjoyed by all, and over £1000 was raised for the school. We are all set for the FoRC 
fireworks tonight and it promises to be a lovely evening. I look forward to seeing many of you at the school later on! 
 
The Preschool refurbishment is on course to be ready for January 2024, and we are all excited by this prospect. As part of 
this, we are installing a new exit mechanism with a key pad, that is both secure and user friendly. I know the temporary 
measure of a push button and a key safe has caused some difficulties - thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
Please can I ask all parents to adhere to the following safe parking guidelines 

• Please do not park opposite the diagonal yellow lines at the end of the drive. Many children cross the road there 

and it is unsafe to park and pull away from there. 

• Please do not drop off in the actual drive of the school 

• Please do not park up on curbs and grass verges. 

 
It is every parents responsibility to ensure we keep drop off and pick up safe for children, and sacrificing a little time (for 
example by parking further up the road) can make a big difference to children’s safety. 
 
I would like to wish you all a very safe, and happy weekend ahead. 
 
Kind regards 

Kristen Fawcett   

Headteacher 



  
    

 
 

               

 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             
 

                             

                 

Homework Champions 

 

Talulah        5AS 

Sophie           5AS           

Jessica          5AS 

Vincent        5AS  

Ada             5AS            

 

Emily             2RS 

Megan           2RS 

Millie            3LG 

Beth              4LR 

Sophie          4CM 

 



  
    

 
 

 
 
 
 

              
                        
 

                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 
 
Dates for your diary 2023/2024 
 
 
FoRC Firework Night Friday 10th November  
 
Odd Socks Day Monday 13th November 
 
Year 3 Egyptian Day Monday 13th November 3NM 
                                                                             Tuesday 14th November 3LG 
 
Year 5 Oxfordhsire Museum Trip Wednesday 15th November 
 
FoRC Christmas Jumper Sale Thursday 16th November 
 
Children In Need Friday 17th November 
 
Year 5 Cycling Training Week of the 20th November and week of the 27th 

November 
 
Year 6 Trip to STEAM Museum                          Tuesday 21st November 
 
Reception and KS1 Beep Beep Day Wednesday 22nd November 
 
Year 2 Roman Day Tuesday 28th November 
 
Year 4 Residential to Ufton Court                      Monday 4th – Wednesday 6th  December    
 
KS1 Nativity Performance Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th December @ 5.00pm       
 
Reception Nativity Performance Monday 11th  (RHJ)  and Tuesday 12th December 

(RLHBL)  @ 2.15pm 
 
Christmas Dinner Day Wednesday 13th December       
 
Reception Craft Afternoon Friday 15th December                                     
 
End of Term 1b  Wednesday 20th December @ 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 2a Tuesday 9th  January 2024 
 
End of Term 2a Friday 9th February 2024 
 
Start of Term 2b Monday 19th February 2024 
 
End of Term 2b Thursday 28th March 2023 @ 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 3a Monday 15th April 2024 
 
Year 5 Residential Kingswood Wednesday 17th – Friday 19th April 2024 
 
May Bank Holiday (children not in school) Monday 6th May 2024 
 
End of Term 3a Friday 24th May 2024 
 
Inset Day (Children Not in School) Monday 3rd June  2024 
 
Start of Term 3b Tuesday 4th June 2024 
 
Year 6 Residential Call of the Wild Monday 24th – Friday 28th June 2024 
 
End of Term 3b Tuesday 23rd July 2024 @1.30pm 



  
    

 
 

 

                      
 Local Community News 
 
Please note items and events detailed below are for information purposes only. Rush Common School do not 
endorse or make recommendations 
 

                                    
 
 

     



  
    

 
 

 
 
                                                            

          
 

                                                                            



  
    

 
 

                                                                                                                                               

 

                                                                   

 


